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Standing Committee on Legal Affairs 

Media release 

Report tabled for the inquiry into  

Annual and Financial Reports 2023-24 

Today the Chair of the Standing Committee on Legal Affairs, Mr Peter Cain MLA, tabled the 
Committee’s report for the Inquiry into Annual and Financial Reports 2023–24. The report made 28 
recommendations under its area of responsibility. 

The Committee thanks all Ministers, statutory officials, and directorate staff for their engagement in 
the inquiry process.  

Under the Assembly’s standing orders, the Government is required to respond to committee reports 
within four months of tabling.  

The Committee’s report is available on the Assembly’s webpage: Recent reports - ACT Legislative 
Assembly 

 

7 May 2025 

STATEMENT ENDS.  

 

For further information, please contact: 

• Mr Peter Cain MLA, Chair – (02) 620 51927 

• Kathleen de Kleuver, secretary – (02) 620 70524 or 
LACommitteeLegal@parliament.act.gov.au 
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